
            

 
International Staff Training Week  

at Wrocław University of Science and Technology  
 

Dear Colleagues, 

The Wrocław University of Science and Technology warmly invites you to participate 

in the 4th edition of the International Staff Training Week from 29th May to 2nd June 2017. 

During the training sessions you will have a chance to enhance your self-presentation and 

networking skills. The event will provide you with opportunities to meet colleagues from 

our partner institutions, to connect and to explore the region togehter. The International 

Staff Training Week welcomes all university staff. 

 

Fee*:  150 €  (including:  2-days auto-presentation training, Polish language course + one-day 

trip in Lower Silesia region, welcome dinner, lunches and other attractions). 

 

Please find enclosed the preliminary programme of the event, the application form and the 

brochure of the Self-presentation training session.   

International Staff Week 2017 

For application process or any additional info, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

events@pwr.edu.pl 

 

*Please check the possibilities of funding from the Erasmus+ grant available at your home university. 

 

**Please kindly distribute it to the respective parties** 

http://dwm.pwr.edu.pl/en/international-staff/international-staff-week
mailto:events@pwr.edu.pl

